
Hetty’s Thrift Shoppe to hold
bag sale to benefit Child &
Family Services

If  you
would
like more
informati
on please
call,
(508)
996-8572.

An end-of-season bag sale will be held between March 30th and
April 2nd at Hetty’s Thrift Shoppe located at Child & Family
Services, 1061 Pleasant St. in New Bedford.

Hetty’s will provide the bags which can be filled for $5.00.
There are lots of great items including adult and children’s
clothing, shoes, books and home décor. The annual sale makes
room for new spring and summer inventory. All proceeds will
benefit Child & Family Services, Inc.

Hetty’s will close on April 6th to restock and will re-open
April  20th  with  new  spring  clothing  and  household  items.
Spring  and  summer  clothing  donations  are  currently  being
accepted.
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